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Update: Well No. 1 
Since Harris County MUD 500 (MUD 500) implemented Stage 2 drought 
conditions on August 18, 2023, we have received a number of questions 
regarding the status of MUD 500’s first water well, Well No. 1. To keep the 
Towne Lake community informed, we will be posting weekly updates on 
Well No. 1’s progress and timing for completion.  
  
This week the contractors were able to take down Ground Storage Tank 
(GST) No. 2 and connect the GST piping. Well assembly also began this 
week, and the starter manufacturing is ongoing. Well No. 1 is scheduled to 
be online by approximately early November.  
  
If you have any questions or would like additional information, please 
contact EHRA Engineering at 713-784-4500.



